

HOPE CONNECTION

April 2016

Volume XXIX Issue IV

Save the Date!!!

Saturday April 30th, 2016



The pregnancy center is on the final count-down to our annual Spring Brunch/Fashion Show/Silent Auction fundraiser! A copy of the flyer is enclosed in the newsletter. The center is still in need of table hosts, fashion designers, and silent auction items for this fun event!

A table host is someone who invites friends and family to sit at his or her table. The table can be decorated in a theme of your choice...we encourage people to get in touch with their creative side! Each of your guests only pay \$10.00 to sit at your table, and will enjoy some yummy food and delightful entertainment.

A fashion designer can make an outfit out of recyclable material, or dress as a famous/influential mother and have the visitors guess whom you are dressed like.

This event is scheduled for the weekend before Mother's Day, so this is an excellent opportunity to bid at the silent auction for that perfect gift to honor her. Bring your mom or a special mentor to this fundraiser for a time of fellowship and fun!

The pregnancy center is totally funded by donations and fundraisers. Your continued support helps pay the rent, electric bill, phone bill and other necessary operating costs to keep our doors open throughout the year. Again...thank you all so much for your faithfulness.

IT'S HERE!!

The DADS Parenting Program is finally here! Guys, are you overwhelmed by the thought of becoming a dad, or how to parent a child?

Our DADS program will give you the opportunity to talk to other new fathers about your experience and theirs. We have two father figures that will be running this program. The idea is to help guide you (the dad) through this new adventure in your life.

Remember these three things about babies: babies don't break when you hold them or pick them up, don't expect love at first sight, your baby will be unique.

The first class will be held on April 5th at 5:30 pm at the Pregnancy Center. We are located at 319 S. Redwood Hwy in Cave Junction...the two story building across the street from Shop Smart.



AmazonSmile Foundation

Amazonsmile is a program where Amazon donates .05% of the purchase price of eligible products to your favorite charitable organization... which we hope is the Pregnancy center of the Illinois Valley.

Simply go to:

(http://smile.amazon.com), and sign into your amazon account. Please consider choosing us as your selection for charitable support. ©

Thank you.

The Staff and Volunteers

Building for Sale?

I'm sure the community as a whole has noticed the "Real Estate" sign in the window of the pregnancy center. We want to assure everyone who has participated in the clean-up and restoration of the inside of the building, that we are here to stay...for at least five years.

The landlord has graciously agreed to a five year lease to the Pregnancy Center of the Illinois Valley, with a clause that our rent will also remain the same for that five year term.

The addendum to the lease is a true blessing to the center, and we are very thankful to the landlord for his generosity, and his belief in how important our ministry is to the Illinois Valley.

So, no panicking...we will be here for quite some time.

Center Needs

- *Babysitter Helper during Bridges/Dads Class
- *Volunteer Handyman
- *Electrician
- *One day a week Receptionist
- *One day a week Mentor/Advocate
- *Diapers all sizes are appreciated
- *Colored printer/copier paper
- *Bathroom tissue
- *Five pound bag of sugar for cooking class



"Charm is deceptive, and beauty is fleeting; but a woman who fears the Lord is to be praised." Proverbs 31:30

The Pregnancy Center of The Illinois Valley 319 S. Redwood Hwy PO Box 993 Cave Junction OR 97523

Phone: 541 592-6058/Fax: 541 592-6118

www.pregnancycenteriv.org
Facebook: Pregnancy Center-Friends